
Stony Creek Association – Executive Board Meeting
Executive Meeting

November 12, 2014

An Executive Session of the Stony Creek Association Executive Board was called to order by 
Dan Bullard -President at 45 Squaw Brook Road at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 12, 
2014. 

Present: Dan Bullard- President, Greg Ames-Treasurer, Nick Fischer – Tax Collector, Josh 
Brooks, Kathryn Coffin, Sandy Fischer, DeeDee Hakun, Sam Kirby, Hannah Purdy, Linda Reed, 
Mark Richter.

Absent: Bonnie Sanders-Newton, Betsy Wieland.

Motion made by Sandy Fischer, seconded by Josh Brooks and approved to enter into 
Executive Session at 7:03pm. 

Motion made by Hannah Purdy, seconded by Linda Reed and approved to end the 
Executive Session at 7:47pm. 

Motion made by Josh Brooks, seconded by Kathy Coffin and approved to adjourn the 
meeting at 7:48pm.  

Respectfully Submitted,
Daniel A. Bullard

The next meeting of the Stony Creek Association Executive Board will be held on December 2, 
2014 at 7:30pm at the Willoughby Wallace Memorial Library. 

NOTE:

MINUTES ARE POSTED ON WILLOUGHBY WALLACE MEMORIAL LIBRARY’S 
WEBSITE, IN THE LIBRARY KIOSK, AT STONY CREEK MARKET AND 

THIMBLEBERRY.  

Stony Creek Association email address:  sca06405@gmail.com
Or

Stony Creek Association PO Box 3145 Stony Creek, CT 06405


